
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/12/2019 6:05:57 PM

First name: Carol

Last name: Pelster

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Wilderness Fees

 

The wilderness should be free and open to all. No one should have to pay a fee to enter the wilderness. If the

wilderness trails are becoming somewhat crowded, the best solution would be to build more trails. Careful design

and planning can locate additional trails in a way that make them unobtrusive and invisible to other nearby trails.

It would be a huge benefit to wilderness users to have more trails and more access points to be able to explore

more parts of the wilderness.

 

 

Carol Pelster

 


